The Pakistan General Insurance Company Limited

(Incorporated in 1947)

PGI Ref: HO/GEN/7583/2024 August30, 2024

MATERIAL INFORMATION

It is hereby informed for dissemination to the general public that the previously awarded
conditional permission by the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP)
to start its operations on March 29, 2024 has been validated by SECP by the issuance of
another letter having reference no. Ref: ID/PRDD/024-RA/2024/3316 dated August 29,
2024 as all the conditions specified under the notification of dated March 29, 2024 was
duly complied by the Company within the stipulated time frame of the said notice.
Further, this is based upon the fulfillment of certain conditions as specified by SECP in
the letter bearing reference no Ref: ID/PRDD/024-RA/2024/3316 dated August 29, 2024.

We request for the dissemination of this information to all the concerned stakeholders,

immediately.
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